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RSL LIFECARE RESUMES FUNDRAISING FROM 10 MAY 2018 

 
 
 
RSL LifeCare is delighted to announce that it will be resuming fundraising activities from 
the 10 May 2018. 
 
On 3 May 2018 we received notification from the Office of Fair Trading that we meet the 
required conditions of the Charitable Fundraising Act 1991 and can recommence 
fundraising. 
 
This reflects a major overhaul of our fundraising policies and systems. We wish to thank 
residents, families, volunteers and staff for their patience and support.  
 
All inquiries around fundraising should be directed to Kerry Morris, Manager Fundraising 
and Events on 8978 4856Regards, 
 

 
 
CAROLYN KWOK 
Transitional Chief Executive Officer 
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